
UNIVERSITY OF CALCUTTA 
Inspector of Colleges   5th Floor, Centenary Building 

Telefax-(033)-22572920                         87/1, College Street 

Phone-(033)22410071-74 Kolkata -700 073 

        (Extn.402, 464, 439)  

________________________________________________________ 

       C/29/Circular             3rd January, 2017 
 
  

  
 

To 

The Principal / Teacher-in-Charge 

All the Colleges affiliated 

to the University of Calcutta 
 
 

Madam/Sir, 

 
Please find attached herewith a copy of letter No. 32-50/2011-DAF, 

dated 19.10.2016 from D. P. Majhi, Director, Dr. B. R. Ambedkar 

Foundation, Ministry of Social Justice and Empowerment, Govt. of India, 
together with its enclosure which will speak for itself, I am directed to 

request you to take appropriate action for immediate implementation of 
the request stated in the letter under reference.   

 
 

 
                                                                       Yours faithfully, 

 

Enclo: As stated 
             Sd/-                                               

Inspector of Colleges 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 



 
 



 
 

 



 
 



 
 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


